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Atchison org feeding kids through the summer
(KAIR)--A local organization is providing free lunches for Atchison County
children up to the age of 18.

That’s being done by the Salvation Army of Atchison County through its “No
Hunger Summer” campaign. Kim Bottorff serves as County Coordinator for the
organization. "They're a cold snack lunch," she said, adding that the lunches
"have a sandwich, a fruit, a veggie, a snack, a drink. We're doing them everyday,
you just drop by."

The free lunches are available for pickup daily at the Atchison Salvation Army
Office, located at 926 Commercial Street.

Bottorff says the free lunches will continue to be distributed through the summer
until the start of the new school year in August.
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